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Letter to the members of the ESPMH

27 March 2009
Dear colleagues,

We are looking forward to the 23rd European Conference on Philosophy of Medicine and Health Care, scheduled to take place in Tübingen, Germany, 19 - 22 August 2009. The topic of the conference is “Sources and Perspectives of Bioethics”. Moreover, we have also initiated the preparations for next year’s conference, which will take place in Zagreb, Croatia, 18 – 21 August, 2010. 

Enclosed please find a draft programme and a registration form for the upcoming Tübingen conference as well as a call for abstracts for the ESPMH conference in Zagreb in 2010. In order to register for the Tübingen conference, please return the enclosed registration sheet to our secretariat as soon as possible (please note: the conference fee is higher, if you register after 1 April).
More information concerning the accommodation, which you will need to arrange yourself, can be found in the general information brochure.

I hope to see you in Tübingen!

Best regards, 
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Bert Gordijn

Secretary of the ESPMH

Enclosed:

· Draft programme Tübingen conference

· Registration form Tübingen conference

· Call for abstracts Zagreb conference 

· General information brochure Tübingen conference

